
Water Department Receives Perfect Score 
 

 The City’s Water Department received a perfect score of 100% from Tennessee 
Department of Environment and Conservation on Sanitary Survey of Community Water 
Systems.  The survey consisted of records review, document operational performance 
and on-site inspection of water plant and distribution system.  The survey covered the 
time period from March 2017 to June 2019.   
 

City staff was singled out for the excellent job they are doing tracking data, 
inspections, maintenance of tanks, cross connection controls and emergency operation 
plan. 

 
Congratulations to all Utility and Water Plant employees on doing a great job!!! 

 
  
 

 
 


